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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR 
OFFERING TO HOST THE TWENTIETH INTER-AMERICAN CONGRESS 
OF MINISTERS AND HIGH-LEVEL AUTHORITIES OF TOURISM


Republic of Ecuador
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, 


Mission of Ecuador to the 
Trade, and Integration


Organization of American States

No. 4-2-381/2011


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development – Department of Economic Development, Trade and Tourism – and has the honor to formalize the offer made by Minister of Tourism Freddy Ehlers at the Nineteenth Inter-American Travel Congress, held in San Salvador last September, to host the Twentieth Inter-American Congress of Ministers and High-Level Authorities of Tourism in Quito from September 11 to 13, 2012.


It is worth noting that this inter-American congress will be held in conjunction with the Second International Congress on Ethics and Tourism and the Meeting of the UN World Tourism Organization’s Regional Commission for the Americas.


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development – Department of Economic Development, Trade and Tourism – renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., December 5, 2011

To the

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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